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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I hope you have all had a good week and managed to enjoy some of the sunshine. 
  
We are still awaiting further guidance on how and when the year 10 children will be able to 
experience some face to face time with their teachers in the final weeks before the summer 
holidays.  Once we receive any information, I will be sure to pass this onto you. 
  
In the meantime, Mr Emerson and I have been working on ways in which we can develop 
the online learning for children; hopefully you will see the benefits of this over the coming 
weeks.  This includes clearer instructions for the children to see what is expected of them 
on each day and their expectation on submitting work to their teachers.  It is our aim that 
every parent and child will have spoken to a member of school staff by half term although I 
am aware many of you have experienced far more direct one to one contact with staff 
already. 
  
Once again I would like to thank you all for your efforts in supporting your children with their 
home learning.  Have a good weekend. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
 


